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ON-LINE APPLICATION FOR EXAMINEES OF THE JUNE 2012 NURSE 

LICENSURE EXAMINATION 

 

Applicants for the June 30 – July 1, 2012 Nurse Licensure Examination 

(NLE) are advised that beginning today, April 12, 2012, applications for the 

licensure examination may be made on-line through the internet by logging 

in to the PRC website, http://www.prc.gov.ph/online/application/ .  

 

After encoding, applicants may proceed to the nearest PRC Office for the 

processing of their applications, payment of fees and the issuance of their 

Notice of Admission for entry to the examination centers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                 April 12, 2012 
 
 
HON. JENNIFER JARDIN-MANALILI 

Commissioner 
 
 
Dear Madam: 
 
 
          Respectfully forwarding herein attached draft of a press release on the application 
for licensure examination of Nurses using the On-Line Application System, for uploading 
to the PRC website and dissemination to the print media. 
 
          For your revision, clearance and approval. 
 
          Thank you. 
 
 
                                                 Respectfully yours, 
 
 
                                                       NORMAN M. DE GUZMAN 

                                          OIC, PIMRS 

 


